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PPRC News Brief 10th February 2016 

 

The Chairman of the Political Parties Registration Commission (PPRC) 

Hon. Justice M.E. Tolla Thompson on Tuesday 9th February 2016 assured 

staff of the Commission’s commitment in ensuring the planned activities 

for 2016 are achieved. 

Hon. Justice Thompson made this statement at the end of the two days 

annual review retreat at the Commission’s headquarters, Tower Hill in 

Freetown. He admonished staff to continue the Commission’s work with 

independence, impartiality and integrity. This he says will help in 

rebranding of the image of the Commission. 

 At the end of the two days retreat, the Commission developed work 

plan inclusive of timelines and budget on the following deliverables: 

 Training of Political Parties Leadership on organizational 

efficiency; 

 Town Hall meetings with members of Parliament in their  

Constituencies; 

 Review of the Political Parties Act of 2002; 
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 Four Regional Review meetings with Political Parties; 

 Engagement with Religious Leaders, Opinion Leaders and CSO’s 

and; 

 Verification of Political Party Offices and books of account. 

The retreat brought together staff from Bo, Kenema, Makeni, Kono and 

Freetown. 
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